
From: noreply@pnmi.com <noreply@pnmi.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/4/2013 2:18:50 PM
Subject: Foundation for Excellence in Education National Summit on Education Reform - Important 

Information Regarding Your Scholarship Application

Thank you for applying for a 2013 Summit Scholarship. We will contact you soon regarding the status of your scholarship application.

The site of the 2013 National Summit on Education Reform is:


Sheraton Boston Hotel
 
39 Dalton Street
 
Boston, Massachusetts 02199, USA
 
Phone: 617-236-2000


We hope to see you in Boston at the 2013 National Summit!

mailto:noreply@pnmi.com%20%3Cnoreply@pnmi.com%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

